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             WELCOME 

 After returning refreshed from the February 
half-term break, all the children have really enjoyed 
starting their new topics in Geography or History and 
Science. As well as lots of learning, the children have 
been busy completing their spring assessment tests in 
Reading, Spelling, Writing and Mathematics. These re-
sults will be fed back to you at Parents Meetings 
planned for the end of March. The children will have 
definitely earned their weekend break this week. 

We hope you all enjoy reading our news. 

Dates for the Diary 

Red Nose Day 

We will be celebrating Red Nose Day 2022 on 

Friday 17th March.  

Children can pay a donation and come to school dressed 
in as many red items of clothing as possible. Thankyou 
for supporting this important fundraising event. 

Easter Service  

On Wednesday April 6th,at 11.00am, all of the  

children will be attending  an Easter Service 

at the church.  

Parents are very welcome to attend. 

   Sports News 
Next Friday, 17th March, Years 3,4,5,6 will 
be competing in a Cross-Country event with other local 
schools. This will be held in Cardingmill Valley. They 
will run distances appropriate to  their age.  Miss 
Pinches has been busy training the children with ‘pulse 
raiser’ exercises and running techniques, as well as a 
practice of running the distance for their age. 

 

 

There is always a daily choice of seasonal vegetables ,fresh salads and breads. Fresh fruit, yoghurts ,cheese and 

biscuits accompany all puddings for the day. Some change may occur due to availability. 

Polite reminder: Please make sure  your SCHOOL MONEY account is topped up to pay for school meals ordered. 

 

 

 

             

 

   We welcome Miss Williams to Class1. 

Miss Williams will be teaching  in Class 1 all day 

Monday and Tuesday and Wednesday mornings. 
 
           Class 3 in Training 

 

Wednesday 30th March 1:15-6:00pm 

Facw to face meetings with your child’s class teacher 
about the progress they have made this term and look 
at some of their work.  Please complete and return 
the appointment slip on the paper letter your child will 
bring home. 
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      If you would like a paper copy of this poster, please email:  

      admin@wistanstowprimary.org.uk  

          A chance to claim a free book !! 
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                   Useful  information  


